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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Sanchez Rodriguez -  Environmental Health Business Line Information - 
CK 430-72 x 1700-1

Attachments: letter.pdf

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Sanchez Rodriguez ‐ Environmental Health Business Line Information ‐ CK 430‐72 x 
1700‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, August 14, 2023 ‐ 12:39 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, August 14, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Ines 

Last Name: Sanchez Rodriguez 

Email:  

Address:  willowgrove lane  

Neighbourhood: Willowgrove 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): University of Saskatchewan 
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What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Special Meeting of the Governance and 
Priorities Committee - To consider budget matters Aug 15th, 9:30 am - 5:00 pm 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: "Environmental Health Business Line" 

Comments: 
Saskatoon, SK 
Aug / 14/2023 
 
Saskatoon City Council 
222 3rd Ave North 
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
 
Dear Mayor Clark and Esteemed Councillors, 
Recognizing the urgent need for global action on climate change and writing to you as a concerned citizen of 
Saskatoon, I wish to express my apprehension regarding the potential reduction or delay of our city's climate action 
plan due to ongoing multi-year budget discussions. 
 
My primary concern arises from the proposed termination of the "Student Action for a Sustainable Future" program, 
as detailed in the "Environmental Health Business Line Information report." In a time when any further 
postponement of climate mitigation measures is unacceptable, our young citizens passionately advocate for 
avenues to construct a viable future for themselves. Ceasing the Student Action for a Sustainable Future program 
might inadvertently convey the disheartening message that the city is stepping back from its commitment to 
rectifying the ecological damage that affects the future that current youth will inevitably inherit. 
 
As a citizen residing in Saskatoon's Ward 10, I urge our city's representatives to vigorously support and allocate 
resources to programs, services, and initiatives that effectively combat the current climate crisis. Among these 
pivotal efforts is the Student Action for a Sustainable Future program. 
 
I extend my profound gratitude for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ines Sanchez-Rodriguez 
Citizen living at ward 10. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 



Saskatoon, SK

Aug / 14/2023

Saskatoon City Council

222 3rd Ave North

Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

Dear Mayor Clark and Esteemed Councillors,

Recognizing the urgent need for global action on climate change and writing to you as a concerned 

citizen of Saskatoon, I wish to express my apprehension regarding the potential reduction or delay of 

our city's climate action plan due to ongoing multi-year budget discussions.

My primary concern arises from the proposed termination of the "Student Action for a Sustainable 

Future" program, as detailed in the "Environmental Health Business Line Information report." In 

a time when any further postponement of climate mitigation measures is unacceptable, our young 

citizens passionately advocate for avenues to construct a viable future for themselves. Ceasing the 

Student Action for a Sustainable Future program might inadvertently convey the disheartening 

message that the city is stepping back from its commitment to rectifying the ecological damage that 

affects the future that current youth will inevitably inherit.

As a citizen residing in Saskatoon's Ward 10, I urge our city's representatives to vigorously support 

and allocate resources to programs, services, and initiatives that effectively combat the current climate

crisis. Among these pivotal efforts is the Student Action for a Sustainable Future program.

I extend my profound gratitude for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Ines Sanchez-Rodriguez

Citizen living at ward 10.


